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APC received a revised proposal on the Distilled Spirits Business Certificate from the College of Business 
back in January 2019 and accepted the revision without further questions. APC is waiting for the 
feedback from the Planning and Budget Committee about the revised proposal. Tentatively, APC will 
invite Kristen Lucas, the Certificate Program Coordinator to the March FS meeting and then ask the FS to 
vote on the proposal after her presentation. 

The next proposal in the pipeline is MS in Additive Manufacturing and Design from Speed. In addition, 
College of Business has another certificate proposal in the works – Business Analytics. It is a companion 
to their recently approved MS. 


